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Addendum 
City of Albany Request for Qualifications (RFQ) 

for Consulting Services for California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) 
Analysis for the Albany Neck and Bulb Transition Study  

dated November 3, 2017 
 

Addendum No. One (1)  
November 21, 2017 
 
TO ALL RFQ and RFP RESPONDENTS: This Addendum shall be incorporated into the Request for 
Qualifications (RFQ) for this project, and all requirements herein are fully a part of the RFQ. 
 
Revisions to the Request for Qualifications are as follows: 
 
1. Page 4, Scope of Services: Replace “Mitigated Negative Declaration” and “MND” with 

Environmental Impact Report (EIR). While the City has not predetermined the outcome of the 
environmental analysis, respondents should assume that the final work product will be an 
environmental impact report for the purposes of responding to this RFQ. 

2. Page 5, Submittal Requirements: Please provide billing rates with your qualifications. 
3. Page 5, Selection Criteria and Process: A fee proposal is not required with submittal and will 

therefore not be part of the selection criteria. 
 

 
 


